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PSRHS Activities & Events... In this Issue...

Monthly Meeting...
PSRHS meeting will be on
Thursday, November 18, 2004 at
7:00 P.M., at the Pilgrim Hall of
the First Congregational
Church, 710, Auburn Ravine
Road, Auburn.  Speaker, Doug
Ferrier.

Editor’s Comments

NOTICE:
Next meeting November 18, 2004. Final meeting of
2004.  Drinks and desserts after the meeting.

WISHING EVERYONE A HAPPY HOLIDAY
SEASON AND A VERY MERRY
CHRISTMAS!!!

Please forward any comments, suggestions or
ideas for trips or other activities to me for consideration and
information.

Editor:  Lyle Brown, (530) 885-6997
<2lebrown@infostations.com>

Membership Information
   Individual Members = $20.00
   Family Membership = $25.00
 Monthly Newsletter
 Member Activities,

Presentations and Field Trips
 Display & Restoration Projects
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President’s Corner – November 04

Officers for 2005 –  To my knowledge, no
new candidates have come forward for
officer or board positions. At the October
Board Meeting, your current slate of officers
and board members indicated their
willingness to continue to serve in 2005.  At
the November meeting, you will be asked to
either nominate someone for one or more of
the positions, or approve re-election of your
current slate of officers and board members.
Monthly Meeting Date/Time/Location  --
At the October Board Meeting, the board of
directors voted to continue meeting on the
4th Thursday in Auburn.  While recognizing
that a few members have difficulty making
this meeting date, the board felt that any
other date would likely produce conflicts for
other members.  Members will be able to
comment on this decision at the general
meeting on November 18.
Thank You – PSRHS is about to complete
our 3rd year as an organization – dedicated to
documenting, preserving and sharing the
history of the Donner Pass Route.  My
thanks to the officers and board members for
providing direction and substance to our
activities.  Thanks also to members who
have participated in our meetings and field
trips.  And thanks to those who have
donated time, money or artifacts to help us
“tell the story”.

I hope to see you on November 18, 7PM at
First Congregational Church in Auburn, for
our final meeting of 2004.

Happy Holidays!

Roger Staab
rsrr@ncws.com

Final 2004 meeting:

November 18, 2004 will be our final
meeting for this year.  Forester Doug Ferrier
will make a  presentation on the logging
railroads between Dutch Flat and the
summit.
Have dinner before the meeting as drinks
(sodas, water and etc.) will be provided at
the meeting.  Members are invited to bring
desserts, dips, cookies or candy for
everyone’s enjoyment.

SP 2252

Monday, October 11, 2004 this locomotive
was removed from its long time home at the
Placer County Fairgrounds to a new location
in downtown Roseville.  This “Ten-wheeler”
was built in 1897 by Cooke Locomotive.  It
was converted to fire train use in 1929 and
used on the Donner Pass route for grass,
brush, and snow-shed fires.  Retired from SP
service in 1956.
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